VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that application form for booking
accommodation at University Guesthouses during ensuing Vasontotsav-2019
will be collected at Public Relations Office till 9t March, 2019 (18:00 hrs.).

No application will be entertained after the said date.

- This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Memo No. VB/GH-03/25%/2019
Date: 01.03.2019 '

Assistant Registrar &
In charge, Guest Houses

\/University Webmaster — with a request to kindly upload in the University
Website.



